Megan Egbert

From: Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 12:10 PM

To: Megan Egbert; Meredith Badalucca

Cc: Doug-SCCOG; Doug Colter; Paul Barnes; John Meigel; John Carlson; David McKay
Subject: RE: 25 SITE 1 - 2 & 8 Enterprise Ln

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

The Health District does not have any additional comments to the revisions of 2 & 8 Enterprise Lane. The septic system
design will not change, other than an additional 1.5’ of fill over the system.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me.

Thank you,
Alyssa

Alyssa Brochu, REHS/RS

Registered Environmental Health Specialist
401 West Thames Street, Suite 106
Norwich, CT 06360

Phone: (860) 823-1189 ext. 120

Fax: (860) 887-7898

(QUNCAS

HEALTH DISTRICT

From: Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 3:44 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Doug-SCCOG <dcolter@seccog.org>; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>; Paul Barnes <pbarnes@montville-
ct.org>; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; John Carlson <JCarlson@montville-ct.org>; Alyssa Brochu
<abrochu@uncashd.org>; David McKay <dmckay@boundarieslic.net>

Subject: 25 SITE 1 - 2 & 8 Enterprise Ln

Good Afternoon,

Below please find the link to access Application Materials and Site Plans for the proposed Site Plan
Modification at 2 & 8 Enterprise Ln:

https://link.edgepilot.com/s/6b1e0fb4/6yEj WHhIQO0WEcmdGKEkgXw?u=https://www.townofmontville.org/fo
rm-repository/25-site-1-2-8-enterprise-In-site-plan-modification/

PLEASE NOTE: 2 Enterprise Ln received prior Site Plan approval in March 2023,
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